
 
 

Dear Skip . . . 
 

Dear Skip: 
 
In this critical time of budget cutting and fiscal reduction, why do you have two people 
performing one job?  You have Dr. Marc DePree at home researching and an instructor 
(or another professor) teaching the classes he should be teaching.  Does that make sense? 
How can you justify this?  Should the taxpayers of Mississippi be grateful that you, and 
your predecessors, did not hire a third person for the service component?  Luckily the 
School of Accountancy as a whole has never been known for being service-oriented, so 
the lack of production in this area has not been missed.  
  
We wish you the best of luck with your program for change. 
 
A Perplexed and Less Optimistic Fan 
 
 


